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1 POLLING PLACES - FORTHCOMING UK PARLIAMENTARY GENERAL ELECTION 
(AN41-2010) 

 
St Margaret's Church Hall, Dalhousie Road and St Peter's Free Church Hall, St Peter's Street are to 
be reinstated to the polling place scheme following refurbishment and will replace Barnhill Primary and 
Logie St John's Cross Parish Church for electors in EAQ and WBQ respectively. 
 
Barnhill Primary and Logie St John's Cross Church Hall will still be used for electors in EAR and WBF 
polling districts. 
 
Dundee College, Graham Street is available this year and will be used for electors in EBO and EBW 
and will replace the Redeemed Christian Church of God, 13 Graham Street. 
 
Rowantree Primary, Birks Terrace is now open and will replace Midlin Centre for electors in polling 
district EAK. 
 
The new Grove Academy building is now open and will replace the Centenary Hall for electors in 
polling districts EAX and EAZ. 
 
All of the above changes are for an indefinite period but will be subject to review prior to the Scottish 
Parliament elections to be held in 2011. 
 
The polling place at 20 Cheviot Crescent, Abertay Housing Office has been water damaged and for 
the UK General Election only it is proposed that electors in EAH will vote at Longhaugh Nursery, 
Longhaugh Road. 
 
The Council is asked to approve the above alterations to the polling place scheme. 
 
 
 
 


